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December 26, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein
National Radio Club, NARTE
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I received your letter and hopes this serves as

confirmation that you d4id indeed receive XCFI'cs signal on
12/17/90.
Your details of our programming were correct. We are a

500 watt, 24 hour country music station in a town of 35,000
people.

I was always wondering if by chance our signal would
bounce around that far, because I am a former resident of
Maryville, Missouri, which if I'm not mistaken, is in your
neck of the woods somewhat.

Thank you for your letter. I enjoyed it very much.
Good luck in your searches for other stations.

Sincerely,

:r(_\

Ronald L. Carleton
Operations Manager

RADIO 1250 721 SHIRLEY ST. CEDAR FALLS, IOWA 50613
(319) 277-1918



